PRIME MINISTER - PREMIER MINISTRE

I am pleased to extend my warmest congratulations
to coach Isaac Mbedzi and the First Mobile Sports Academy soccer
team players for winning the Group B Boys Under-19
Championship at the 33rd Dana Cup international youth soccer
tournament in Denmark.

With this victory, you take your place beside other
Canadians who have distinguished themselves in international
competition through determination and teamwork. I join with your
family and friends in commending your performance on the pitch.
The event put your skills and character to the test against talented
teams from around the world and you came out on top in your
category. In years to come, you will look back on this winning
experience with fond memories and pride in your
accomplishments.

Please accept my best wishes for every happiness
and success in the future.
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